
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Subject: Working Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Juan Carlos Garcia Hernandez resigned his position as chairman of 
working boxers in the ATIBOX committee.  
 
 
The position as working chairman will be temporarily undertaken by Mrs. 
Beatrice Stocchi until a new chairperson can be elected. 
 
 
We are expressing our gratitude for the important contribution of Mr. Garcia 
Hernández up to this date, we now look forward to further collaboration in 
different projects in the future. 
 
  
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
ATIBOX Committee 


